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Ftholomew's CE

Caring and Achieving

24th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another school year, | would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for
your support over the last twelve months. We, as a staff, have received some amazing feedback about
the progress that your children have made this year and appreciate you taking the time to fill in report
reply slips, write emails or to speak to us personally to express your positivity for your child’s education.
| would like to thank all of the school staff for their hard work in ensuring that your children are happy,
well-educated and resilient learners.

What a wonderful year we have had! From the pantomime at Christmas to a visit to the Sea Life Centre,
from the residential to Laches Wood to a trip to Thinktank and from a visit to Alton Towers to an Egyptian
workshop, your children have taken partin an array of extra-curricular experiences.

This week our year 6 children shone in their production of ‘Aladdin in Trouble’ and will be leading the
Leavers Worship on Tuesday morning in All Saints’ Church. From all of the staff here at All Saints’ we
wish our year 6 children a happy and smooth transition into life at secondary school.

Trysull Trot

A huge thank you to you and your families for sponsoring your children for the Trysull Trot. As a whole
school we raised £1084.15 which the PTFA have decided to split as £813.15 for the school, £135.50 for
the Movement Centre and £135.50 for Coeliac UK. | am sure that both charities will be extremely grateful
for the money raised by the school.

Reading Books
Please ensure that you return all of your children’s school reading books by Tuesday morning. Please ask
your children to check their bedrooms and under the sofa as we have a number of books missing.

Good Luck Miss James
Miss James will be leaving us at the end of this year to have her baby. We wish her the best of luck and
look forward to welcoming her back to All Saints’ following her maternity leave.

A reminder that we break up at 1.15pm tomorrow and all children need to wear their school uniform. |
hope that you all have a wonderful summer holiday and look forward to seeing the children safely back
on Wednesday 6th September.

Yours sincerely,

MO&W

Mrs de Graaff
Headteacher

Caring and achieving with Jesus at our side
“I can do all things through him (Jesus) who gives me strength” — Philippians 4:13
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